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Dear Parent/Carer 

The College will be closed today due to adverse weather conditions.  

The snow that has fallen overnight has affected buses and staff members’ ability to make it into 
school safely. The majority of our school community rely on transport for travelling in and many 
routes will be challenging today. On that basis, even if we could clear the school’s drive and paths 
to make the site safe, we’ll be putting people at risk getting here and won’t have sufficient staffing 
levels. 

Teachers will set remote learning tasks on Satchel:One for students to access later this morning.  

Apologies for any disruption caused and thank you for your understanding.  

Yours faithfully 

 

Helena Marsh 

Principal 


